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New Rotary President and Vice President appointed 

at Winslow Rotary Club 

July 1st saw the introduction of  Mike King as 
President of the Club for the Rotary Year 2024/25 
and working with him in the roll of Vice President 
is Janette Hannon, who will also be Membership 
Lead . (Both are pictured at their inductions) 

Looking forward to the year ahead Mike said 
“Following my 5 years in Rotary I am looking 
forward to working with members to raise the 
profile of Rotary in the area and supporting 

organisations and individuals to achieve their goals”. Mike is a pharmacist. 
Married with two children, a son and a daughter and lives locally in 
Swanbourne.   

Rotary in Great Britain and Ireland are targeting 60.000 new members by 
2028 – this is their ‘North Star’ plan a guiding light and path to follow. The 
world around has changed as has technology and a young age group 25 – 
34 is to be encouraged to use their skills  and enthusiasm to further Rotary 
and its ideals.  

If you have a cause, you are passionate about, or a project you want to get 
off the ground, discuss it with us and if we can help, we will.  We have a 
Budget that could enable a contribution. Check us out on the website:        
www.winslowrotary.club 
For further detailed information about Winslow Rotary Club contact 
Secretary Neil Smith on 01296 640927  
  This month’s quote  from Rotary’s Founder Paul Harris in 1930:  
“Many a man’s outlook is different after he becomes a Rotarian. He learns to see 
opportunities for service at home and abroad” 
 Rotary’s motto is - SERVICE ABOVE SELF. For assistance to join Rotary 
contact Membership Leader Jo Gower  at   jogower@btinternet.com 
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